Republic of Iraq -Ministry of Education Examination in English for Primary Schools March 72021 Note: Answer all the questions. Time / 2 Hours Q1)A- Read the following passage carefully and answer with (Yes) or (No) for the sentences.

الله على الملكة الأثية بغاية واكتب كلنة (No) أو (Yes) الجمل الأثية (غيما لله الألهة الأثية بغاية واكتب كلنة (No) أو (Yes) الجمل الأثية (المسلمة الأثية بغاية واكتب كلنة (No) أو (Yes) الجمل الأثية (المسلمة الأثية بغاية واكتب كلنة (No) أو (Yes) الجمل الأثية (المسلمة المس I'm a doctor. I am a heart doctor (or surgeon). I work in a hospital. I wear a uniform. I look after my patients and I try to make them better. I get up very early because I usually do operations in the mornings. Today is Saturday and it's my weekend. I'm not working in the hospital. I'm spending time with my family. We are shopping in the mall. My daughter is buying a thick sweater, I'm buying comfortable shoes for work. A surgeon is a doctor who does operations. 2. She wears a uniform at work. She always does operations in the morning. 4. They go to the shopping mall every day. Her daughter is buying a thick sweater. 6. Today she is shopping with friends. B- Choose the correct answer between brackets. (5 only)
اختر الإجابة الصحيحة من بين الأقواس (خسس فقط) (10 M) 1. Basim's family looked at lots of laptops. 2. What time does the breakfast service start? (a. True b. False) 3. How did Mr. Crum cook his new invention? (a. 6.00 b. 6.30) 4. We can't use old paper to make new paper. (a. True b. 5. What is another word for a cook in a restaurant? (a. chef b. in water) b. False) 6. Which service does Ahmed prefer? (a. breakfast b. lunch) Q2) A- choose the correct word between brackets: (5 only) اختر الكلمة الصحيحة من بين الأقواس (خمس لقط) (10 M.) Keys (is / are) made from metal.
 I cut (myself / himself) with a sharp knife. 3. Mariam speaks English (and / but) she speaks French, too. 4. I was born (in / on) 2007. 5. My father is an engineer. (He / She) works in an oil refinery. 6. We (leave / leaves) home at 7.30. B- Match the questions in List A with their answers in List B. (5 only) (10 M.) (اوج الأسللة في القائمة (A) مع أجويتها في القائمة (B) (لخمس فقط) List (A) List (B) What's your father's job? a. He is 12 years old. b. He works on a farm. 2. What are the jeans made of? 3. How old is your brother? c. He is a waiter. 4. Where does a farmer work? d. I want to be an engineer. 5. How many sisters do you have? e. I have two sisters. 6. What do you want to be? f. They're made of denim. (10 M.) استخدم الكلمات المناسبة الأتية لإكمال الجمل . A- Use the words in the box to complete the sentences big , temperature , trees , housewife , Chinese 2. Wood comes from 3. This desk is too 4. My mother is a 5. His is going up. He should go to bed. زاوج مفردات العائلة B- Match the family words for men and women. (10 M.) 3. grandfather 4. brother 1. mother 2. aunt 5. cousin. d. uncle a. grandmother b. cousin c. father c. sister. (Q4) A- Rewrite the sentence using capital letters and punctuation marks. اعد كتابة الجملة الأتية باستخدام الحروف الكبيرة وعلامات التنقيط (10 M.) how much is this dress B- Fill in the blanks with the missing letters or words. (5 only). املاً الفراغات بالأحرف والكلمات المفقودة (خمس فقط) (10 M.) 2. I am, I'm; he is, 1. long × short ; hard × 3. book , books ; drawer , 4. close, closest; small, 6. farm, farmer; teach, 5. mother, mum; father, Q5) Writing (Choose either A or B): B و A افتر إما A (20 M)

A- Write about yourself and your family. اكتب عن نفسك وعن عقلتك B- Write two notes to your brother or sister.

A- Write about yourself and your family.

B- Write two notes to your brother or sister.



March /2021 Time / 2 Hours

Note: Answer all the questions. Q1)A- Read the following passage carefully and answer with (Yes) or (No) for the sentences.

(العلم المنابع ا I'm a doctor. I am a heart doctor (or surgeon). I work in a hospital. I wear a uniform. I look after my patients and I try to make them better. I get up very early because I usually do operations in the mornings. Today is Saturday and it's my weekend. I'm not working in the hospital. I'm spending time with my family. We are shopping in the mall. My daughter is buying a thick sweater. I'm buying comfortable shoes for work. 1. A surgeon is a doctor who does operations. Yes 2. She wears a uniform at work. Yes She always does operations in the morning. No 4. They go to the shopping mall every day. No 5. Her daughter is buying a thick sweater. Yes 6. Today she is shopping with friends. No B- Choose the correct answer between brackets. (5 only) (10M)اختر الإجابة الصحيد Basim's family looked at lots of laptops. b. False) (a. True What time does the breakfast service start? (a. 6.00) b. 6.30) 3. How did Mr. Crum cook his new invention? b. in water) 4. We can't use old paper to make new paper. (a. True b. False) 5. What is another word for a cook in a restaurant?
6. Which service does Ahmed prefer? (a. breakfast (a. chef b. waiter) b. lunch) Q2) A- choose the correct word between brackets: (5 only)

(اختر الكلمة الصحيحة من بين الأقواس (خمس فقط)

1. Keys (is / are) made from metal.

2. I cut (myself / himself) with a sharp knife. (10 M.) 3. Mariam speaks English (and/but) she speaks French, too.
4. I was born (in/on) 2007.
5. My father is an engineer. (He/She) works in an oil refinery.
6. We (leave/leaves) home at 7.30. B- Match the questions in List A with their answers in List B. (5 only) زاوج الأسئلة في القائمة (A) مع أجويتها في القائمة (B) (لخمس فقط) (10 M.) List (A) List (B) 1. What's your father's job? a. He is 12 years old. b. He works on a farm. What are the jeans made of? 3. How old is your brother? c. He is a waiter. 4. Where does a farmer work? d. I want to be an engineer. 5. How many sisters do you have? e e. I have two sisters. 6. What do you want to be? f. They're made of denim. Q3) A- Use the words in the box to complete the sentences. استخدم الكلمات المناسبة الآتية لإكمال الجمل الجمل الجمل الجمل عنه أن المناسبة الآتية لإكمال الجمل الجم (10 M.) 2. Wood comes from 4. My mother is a house wite 5. His is going up. He should go to bed. temperature. زاوج مفردات العائلة B- Match the family words for men and women. (10 M.) 1. mother 2. aunt a 3. grandfather A 4. brother 2 5. cousin. a. grandmother b. cousin c. father d. uncle Q4) A- Rewrite the sentence using capital letters and punctuation marks. (10 M.) how much is this dress How much is thedress B- Fill in the blanks with the missing letters or words. (5 only). (10 M.) 1. long × short ; hard × 50 f. ... drawed close, closest; small , small est 3. book , books ; drawer , 5. mother , mum ; father, dad. O5) Writing (Choose either A or B): B و A الختر إما A (20 M)

اكتب عن نفسك وعن عاتلتك

اكتب مذكرتين إلى أخوك أو أختك

الأجوبة النموذجية

الدور التمهيدي 2021

السادس الابتدائي



Q1/A

1-T 2-T 3-F 4-F 5-T 6-F

Q1/B

1- T 2-6:30 3-in oil 4- F 5- chef 6- breakfast

Q2/A

1- are 2- myself 3- and 4- in 5- he 6- leave

Q2/B

1-c 2-f 3-a 4-b 5-e 6-d

Q3/A

1- Chinese 2- tree 3- big 4- housewife 5- temperature

Q3/B

الأستاذ امين عبدالله

1-c 2-d 3-a 4-e 5-b

Q4/A

How much is this dress?

Q4/B

1- soft 2- he's 3- drawers 4- smallest 5- dad 6- teacher

Q6

انشاء